NATIONAL COUNCIL

PITTSBURGH SECTION .

1620 MURRAY AVENUE

PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15217

PHONE: 421-6118

ANATHAN HOUSE PHONE: 421-2550

OF JEWISH WOMEN

November 25, 1966

President

MRS. SAUL SHAPIRA

Vice-Presidents

MRS. GILBERT ALEXANDER

MRS. RONALD GOLDSMITH

MRS. NATHANIEL GOODMAN

MRS. DONALD LEVENSON

MRS. 'A. R. MARMINS

Recording Secretary

MRS. H. FRED SCHAIN

Asst. Recording Secretary MRS. BERNARD MICHAELS

Corresponding Secretary

MRS. ALAN LANDAY

Asst. Corresponding Secretary MRS. DAVID HAST

Financial Secretaries

MRS. NORMAN AMERICUS

MRS. MILTON LEWIS

Treasurer

MRS. OSCAR SPIRER

Asst. Treasurer

MRS. LEONARD KLEVAN

Auditor

MRS. DAVID SILVERBLATT

Asst. Auditor

MRS. JACK MENDELBAUM

Dear Friend:

Anathan House is a center for older people. It has a warm, friendly atmosphere where they may find companionship, discover new interests, or pursue old ones.

It was established 18 years ago as the Council Lounge and renamed Anathan House three years ago, in honor of the donor, Mrs. Simon J. Anathan.

The center is open five days a week, from 9:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M., with a diversified program that includes educational classes and discussion groups, arts and crafts, community services and social activities. Its location at 1620 Murray Avenue makes it easily accessible by public transportation.

Anathan House is supported by the Pittsburgh Section, National Council of Jewish Women, and is staffed by volunteers who contribute their talents and skills under the supervision of a full time Director.

Our program is non-sectarian. Membership is available to everyone without charge. The door is always open to new members. Do tell your friends in the "golden years" about us. We welcome them.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Saul Shapira

President

Mrs. Abe Blumenthal Executive Chairman, Anathan House